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Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street SW 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
Subject: Request for change in FCC ID 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We, Snap One, LLC, hereby request to apply for change in FCC ID pursuant to 47 CFR 2.933 for a certified 
product with FCC ID: 2AVDC-XPS01E1433.  The date of the original grant of the equipment authorization 
was 06/26/2023.  We will establish a new FCC ID: 2AJAC-CLRC1SMKCO for the above product. 
 
We declare that: 

1) The new product has no change in design, circuitry or construction.  The new product is 
electrically identical to the certified product. 

2) The original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the new product. 
 
If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Signature:     
Snap One, LLC 
Roger Midgley 
Principal Regulatory Engineer 
26 July 2024 

 


